Restoration of the international flight Tashkent -
Lahore - Tashkent

2021 30 June

“Uzbekistan Airways” JSC, starting from the 2nd of July , 2021 restore a regular flight
of Tashkent-Lahore-Tashkent direction. A flight will be carried out once a week - on
Fridays.

Air tickets can be purchased on the official website of the airline, at the Uzbekistan
Airways Sales branch or from the airline's agents, as well as at the airline's
representative office in Lahore.

Contact Center: +998 78 140 02 00 (from 08:00 to 20:00).

Information service of “Uzbekistan Airways” JSC.



